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Brian Hebert
2031 Eaton Road
Center Conway, NH 03813

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

From what I understand is that the power line will traverse New Hampshire but none of the power will
actually be used here. Why on Earth would we want to do that? That's wrong. And also the jobs that it
will create will go to people from away. That's wrong too. Don't be a doormat politician stand up for
New Hampshire.
Vote no on the Northern Pass project.

Sincerely,
Brian Hebert
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